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Progress 
 
As I am dictating this update, the steel is being hoisted for the new office addition 
at the new Village Center entrance. Despite some lost days due to rain this week, 
much has been accomplished. I’ve been asked many times in the community 
about the tower that has been constructed on the Martin Health Center side and 
I’ve assured people this is not a lookout. It is one of the stair towers for the new 
Martin Health Center addition. The tower was completed this week and work has 
begun on the elevator shaft. Martin Health Center’s foundations continue as well 
as underslab utility work. 
 
The southeast parking lot is being prepared along with foundations for the 
carport. 
 
 
Upcoming Construction Work 
 
Framing and sheathing at the salon/medical clinic, MPR and dining additions will 
continue. Behind Building 1, the work will continue to prepare for the new 
parking areas. The concrete for the furthest southeast parking lot for Building 1 
will be poured. The Martin Health Center foundations will be completed and 
backfilled while they continue the elevator shaft. The second stair tower will be 
built. Stud framing of the dining and entrance additions will begin. Late in the 
next two weeks you will see roofing materials coming on site for the MPR and 
dining additions. It won’t be long until rainy days will not make a difference 
because most work will be under cover.  
 
Thank you for your patience as we continue to work for the expansion and 
enhancement of Westminster Village. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact us.  


